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Oregon's vote by mail system is an integral and treasured part of preserving and 

expanding the base of eligible voters in the state.  

 

I feel that it is an an inherently more secure and tamper-proof system that in person 

voting while also truly allowing all eligible voters the time and opportunity to share 

their voice by voting.  

 

To do it way with this system would be an egregious travesty.  


